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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
To help us make sure we are providing the best standard of education for your children, we 
would like to know how you feel about our school.  
 
This will help us to find out what we’re doing well and where we could do better and make 
sure we are meeting the needs of your children whilst gaining your views.  
 
Please take the time to complete survey on the link below to help us make Beam County 
Primary School the best it can be by Wednesday 6th November 2024.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/HEUMnCuUH5 
 
 
Replies will be treated in the strictest of confidence as your feedback is very important to 
us.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

Mrs McKenzie  

Assistant Head-Personal Development 

https://forms.office.com/e/HEUMnCuUH5

